
  
 

Class of 1992’s 30-Year Reunion 
 

Friday, July 22 
 

• 1:00-3:00 p.m. – Tour of the High School  
 

Take a stroll down memory lane with a free guided tour of the high school. The building has 
undergone a number of exciting renovations over the past few years. This will be a perfect 
opportunity to get photos with classmates both inside and outside of the building. Please meet by 
the front of the school around 12:45 p.m. 

 

• 5:30-10:00 p.m. – Happy Hour/Mixer at the Anchor Bar in Amherst (4300 Maple Rd.) 
 

Spouses and significant others are invited, too! 
 

Cost: $30 per person (includes access to a private room and outdoor patio, as well as a dinner 
buffet of chicken wings, pizza, pasta, salad, and soda. There will also be a cash bar.) 

 

Everyone must pay ahead of time in order for us to secure the private room and dinner buffet. 
Final head count and payment is due to the restaurant 10 days in advance. Therefore, please 
remit your payment to Keith Page by Monday, July 11 via: 
 

o Venmo: @Keith-Page-73  
(Please don't tag the transaction as "A Good or Service." If you do, a fee will be charged.) 
 

o PayPal: @kpage1273  
(Please send payment as "A Friend or Family" so that fees are avoided.) 

 

o By check: Keith Page, 67 Rosemary Ave., Buffalo, NY 14216 
 

Please note: Refunds will not be available after July 11. 
 

Saturday, July 23 
 

• 1:00-6:00 p.m. – Picnic at Ellicott Creek Park (1 Ellicott Creek Drive off Niagara Falls Blvd. in 
Tonawanda) 
 

Shelter #15 has been reserved. This is a RAIN OR SHINE event. Spouses, significant others, and 
children are also invited. 
 

No cost or payment is required. However, all guests should bring their own food and drink. There 
will be a grill, so please feel free to bring burgers, hot dogs, sausage, chicken, etc. Although 
alcohol is permitted, glass containers and kegs are not allowed in the park. 
 

• No event scheduled for Saturday evening. Please feel free to do what you want to do and/or meet 
up with classmates at an establishment of your choice.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Keith Page at (716) 982-2665 or kpage1273@gmail.com. 
 

For the latest reunion information, join the Amherst Class of 1992’s Facebook Group at 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/276448582368041  
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